
 

NSW Bar Association Open Day for Female Law Students 

Friday, 18th August 2017 

The NSW Bar Association Diversity & Equality Committee is pleased to host 

an Open Day for Female Law Students on Friday, 18 August 2017. 

The Open Day provides a wonderful opportunity for female law students to 

meet successful women barristers and observe them at work in chambers and at 

Court. 

The Open Day is planned for a Friday, as it is generally a busy motions and 

directions day in the Superior Courts. Students will also spend some time with 

women judges of the Supreme Court, the Federal Court and other Courts in the 

vicinity of Queens Square. 

The proposed timetable for the day is as follows: 

8:45 am Arrive at the NSW Bar Association (NSW Bar 

Association Common Room) 

9:00 – 9:15 am Welcome and introduction by Arthur Moses SC, 

President of the NSW Bar Association  

9:15 – 9:25 am Welcome by Kate Eastman SC, Chair of the NSW Bar 

Association Diversity & Equality Committee 

9:25 – 9:30 am Allocate student groups to volunteer barristers 

9:30 am – 12:30 pm Volunteer barristers take students to 

chambers/court/coffee 

12:30 – 1:30 pm Lunch (NSW Bar Association Common Room)  



 

If you are considering a career at the Bar or are interested in advocacy, this is an 

invaluable opportunity to meet women barristers and judges to discover what 

life at the Bar is really like. Please complete the online registration form, which 

is available at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/8D2WHCN, and submit it by 7 

August 2017. 

     

Venue:  NSW Bar Association 

Lower Ground Floor 

174 Phillip Street 

SYDNEY NSW 2000 

Phone: 02 9232 4055 

Enquiries: Ting Lim 

Policy Lawyer 

Email: tlim@nswbar.asn.au 

(02) 9232 4055 
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